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“Goose Fair Special” – Thursday 7 October 2021  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 7 October we are going to celebrate, what would normally be Goose Fair 
week, school will be providing a hot dinner FREE for every child.  
 
If your child does not usually stay for dinner this is a great opportunity for them to try it for 
one day.  They might even want to stay for dinners more often.  
 
 Remember that children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 get a free school meal throughout the 
year. These are known as UIFSM (Universal Infant Free School Meal) and are funded by 
the Government. 
 
The menu for the day will be Hot Dog, Chips, Peas and Sweetcorn followed by 
flapjack. There is a vegetarian option available on request from the School Office. 
 
All known dietary and allergy requirements will be met. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
 
  
Mrs L Baxter 
Head of School     
 
 


